

By Registered Mail - Return Receipt Requested

Adnan Tikvesa

MAY 1 9 2010

Re:

Initial Determination of Eligibility

Dear Mr. Tikvesa:

On November 13, 2009, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) issued to you an Initial Determination of Eligibility regarding your airport-approved and/or airport-issued personnel identification media. After further review, I have determined that you are eligible to hold a Security Identification Display Area (SIDA) credential. Accordingly, this letter serves as notice that your SIDA credential is no longer suspended.

Sincerely,

Robert Bray

Acting Deputy Administrator

cc:

Nusrat Choudhury Staff Attorney American Civil Liberties Union 125 Broad Street, 18th Floor New York, NY 10004